
 

Thank you from Pastor Dawn … 

I would like to thank all of you for being a part 

of my Ordination Service held on January 29. 

It was such a blessed event, and I am very 

grateful for all the support and encouragement 

that each of you have given.  

Everything that took place on that day was 

very special, down to the decorations, people 

wearing red, (which is my favorite color), but 

most of all, the effort to make the day a 

memorable one. Thank you for the beautiful 

clock presented to me by the Ministry 

Commission.  If you would like a close-up look, 

stop by my office where it has a very special 

place.  Your efforts showed in everything, 

including all of the music, the beautiful 

sounds of singing, the floral arrangement 

and the lovely reception.  

If my memory serves me correctly, I will 

remember this day forever, and that is due to 

my added family at Bush Creek. I could never 

thank you enough. God Bless you all. May the 

Lord continue to walk with each of you in the 

journey we all now face together. 

Thank you and God Bless,  

Pastor Dawn 

(Note of Thanks from March 2023 newsletter.) 

 

 


